
The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc.
80 Merritt Boulevard
Trumbull, CT  06611
203 385 4500

Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC # 077-99) December  14, 1999

AMCI International, Inc. - Common Stock (SHPS)

On November 2, 1999, the above referenced company effected a 5.435034-1 forward stock
split.  This change was effected on the OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB) on November 2, 1999 with a
symbol change from AMMN to AMMND.

Notice has since been received that the company previously effected a 1-200 reverse stock split
on November 1, 1996 of which The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc. was not informed.  Since participant
positions have already been adjusted at The Depository Trust Company (DTC) and in order to
coordinate the trading and operations functions, the 1-200 reverse stock split will be implemented on
the OTCBB effective December 15, 1999.  The symbol will change from SHPS to ACII on that date.

Members are advised to investigate their positions and reconcile their records and bookkeeping
systems to reflect the 1-200 reverse split.

Etravnet.com, Inc. - Common Stock (ETRV)

On September 29, 1999, the above referenced company changed its name from Playorena, Inc. to
Etravnet.com, Inc. and effected a 1-36.320052 reverse stock split.  This change was effected on the
OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB) on September 29, 1999 with a symbol change from PLEX to ETRV.

Notice has since been received that the company previously effected a 1-20 reverse stock split on
July 24, 1998 of which The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc. was not informed.  Since participant positions
have already been adjusted at The Depository Trust Company (DTC) and in order to coordinate the
trading and operations functions, the 1-20 reverse stock split will be implemented on the OTCBB
effective December 15, 1999.  The symbol will change from ETRV to ETVT on that date.

Members are advised to investigate their positions and reconcile their records and bookkeeping
systems to reflect the 1-20 reverse split.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Market Data Integrity Dept., (203) 375-9609.

Dorothy L. Kennedy
Director


